
 

Dates 

Monday 2nd December - 

Creative Session - 

Christingles  

Wednesday 4th December - 

Advent Service at St James 

Church in Hartlebury 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reward Trip to Burlish Top 

We did a walk on Burlish Top with 

sausage rolls and pringles, and saw 

some of the buildings that used to 

make the military camp. Students 

enjoyed the mixed heath and 

woodland and got to meet a couple of 

dogs (and their owners). Students 

were fantastic role models, socialised 

really well together and were curious 

about the reserve. 

 

 

 

Our staff definitely wanted to get out of CNES on Friday after the gruesome bush tucker 

trials they had been nominated to do by the students. Always a fan favourite by our cohort. 

                        

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday and Christmas Card 

Competition 

All pupils participated in a birthday card and 

Christmas card competition. These cards will be 

used from the school for staff and pupils’ 

birthdays and to be given out at Christmas.  


